Bridgeport, Connecticut

May 28, 1975

TO:

J.G. WILLIAMS E. SPARRE R.A. PARTNOY

E.G. LARSON T.J. SHARPE

FROM:

E.F. BARRETT

SUBJECT: MODEL 600 BOLT ACTION FIRE CONTROLS

Attached is a report from George Martin covering in-Plant and field experience on bolt action fire controls and a summary of the design study being conducted by John Linde.

You will note, of the 271 Model 600 rifles inspected at Ilion in the recent quality audit, one gun could be fired with the safety lever in the "safe" position.

I will be in touch with you later this week to schedule a meeting of the Product Safety Committee to determine what, if any, further action is required.

EFB/ab Attach.